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 Report No. 3364 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Executive Committee of Faculty Council 
 
From: Professor Christopher Yip 
 Chair, Admissions Committee 
  
Date: October 31, 2012 for November 29, 2012 Faculty Council Meeting 
 
Re: Committee Goals for 2012-2013 
 
 
REPORT CLASSIFICATION 
 
This is a routine matter that will be considered by the Executive Committee for approval and 
forwarding to Faculty Council for information. 

 
COMMITTEE GOALS 2012-2013 
 
1. The Terms of Reference for the Admissions Committee were last updated and approved by 

Faculty Council in 1999.  The Committee will revise the terms of reference to reflect the 
current realities faced by the Committee. 

2. The Committee began a review of scholarship strategy in the last academic year.  This work 
is drawing to a close and a report for implementation will be presented during this academic 
year. 

3. The Committee will review the current method of predicting applicant yield with a view to 
improve its predictive capabilities. This will help ensure that we meet our incoming class 
targets by the November 1st government count date. 

4. The past few years have seen record incoming averages for Ontario Secondary School 
students. The Committee will review its current admissions processes to determine if and 
how other non-cognitive variables can be factored into the admissions decision process. As 
this is a large undertaking, this process may extend into the 2013-2014 academic year. 

 
PROPOSAL/MOTION 
 
For information.  


